
 

  
Navigating the Family Justice System 

A workshop for self-represented family law litigants  

 
Top 10 reasons  

to participate in the workshop series 
 
 

1. Participation in this workshop series has been pre-approved for MCPD 
teaching credits with the Law Society of New Brunswick  
 

2. Participation in this workshop series may earn you MCPD writing credits 
with the Law Society of New Brunswick  
 

3. Participation in this workshop series may earn you MCPD attendee 
credits  with the Law Society of New Brunswick 
 

4. Foster appreciation for the value and contribution of the legal profession in 
the community 
 

5. Promote access to the family justice system for people with low income or 
other barriers to accessing the justice system 
 

6. Demonstrate the role of education in enhancing competencies of individuals 
handling their own family law matters 
 

7. Reduce delays created when proceedings are adjourned or judges stop to 
educate unrepresented litigants 
 

8. Get on PLEIS-NB’s most valued volunteers list 
 

9. Show you care 
 

10.  Just do it!!! 


